
IEEE Tech4Good Funding Opportunity 

 

The IEEE Humanitarian Technologies Board (HTB) inspires and empowers IEEE volunteers 

around the world carrying out and supporting impactful humanitarian technology activities at the 

local level. Its IEEE Tech4Good program offers funding opportunities to support grassroots 

technological projects, led by IEEE members, that address local challenges related to sustainable 

development. 

 

Applications may be submitted using the Online Funding Opportunities Portal through 31 March 

2024 and will be reviewed on a rolling basis. We encourage applicants to submit their proposals 

as soon as they can.  

 

Potential applicants are encouraged to visit the HTB website to see the technology impact 

categories, the funding specifications, evaluation criteria and the detailed Call for Proposals. There 

is also a blank application form available to help with planning and preparation. For any questions 

about the suitability of your proposal, or for promotional materials to share with your Chapter or 

Student Branch, please write to tech4good@ieee.org. 

 

 

https://htb.ieee.org/funding-opportunities/tech4good/
https://www.grantinterface.com/Home/Logon?urlkey=ieeecorporate
https://htb.ieee.org/funding-opportunities/tech4good/
mailto:tech4good@ieee.org

